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10 November 2021
Meeting Minutes

The November meeting was held on the 10th with 8 members and 1 Future 
member present. The club now has 40 paid members. The Next meeting will
be announced as we approach the next Flying Season.

Urgent Message from the Club President:

We held our final club meeting of 2021 on November 10.  We discussed the 
past year and for the most part everything was positive.  Our two fun fly 
events were well attended and everyone seemed to enjoy the time together.  
However, we had a visit from a neighbor to complain about airplanes fly 
over his properties.  He is located on the other side of route 100!  We began 
flying at our current site around 2007 and until this year have not had any 
problems with our neighbors.  It is clear in our regulations that flying over or
beyond route 100 is not allowed.  I understand from some of members this 
has occurred more then once.  Now the State Police have visited due to a 
complaint from a neighbor.  This is exactly what we do not need.  I suggest 
everyone make sure you are compliant with any Federal rules or you may be
fined by a visiting officer in the future. 

We intend to take steps to eliminate our problems with the neighbor.  But 
the only way to accomplish this is for everyone to understand that FLYING 
NEAR OR BEYOND ROUTE 100 WILL NOT BE TOLERATED!  We 
must all understand the gravity of our situation and police ourselves.  If we 
continue to violate the boundaries, we will loose our flying field. No one 
wants that to happen.
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This is a final warning to all members.  If you fly beyond our boundary at 
route 100, you will be removed from our club.  Let's all be proactive to 
maintain our site.  

Norris

Treasury -The club is in good shape financially with a balance of $1,725.00 
after expenses.

Mower – The mower is still in need of repair and loses power. We are very 
thankful that we have a backup mower that is running well and we can still 
cut the grass as required. The mower will be repaired before the next flying 
season.

FAA Registration – We discussed it and as a Club we highly recommend 
getting registered if you haven’t already.  

The last meeting was held at Marco’s and was a good time for all who 
attended.

It was discussed that we should put some Club Flyers in local Hobby Shops. 
We will be looking into this. Does anyone know what hobby shops that we 
should be looking into?

Bob Wingert
Club Secretary 




